
Do you use  

Angus sires in 

your operation? 

Would you like to know 

how your calves perform 

and grade when fed to a 

finish weight? 

Are you interested in the 

potential profitability 

available through  

retained ownership? 
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701-652-2951 

Karl.Hoppe@ndsu.edu  

Colin Tobin, Ph.D. 
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NDAU Feed-Out 
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The North Dakota Angus Association 

in partnership with the 

NDSU Carrington Research Extension Center 

announce the 14th Annual 

North Dakota Angus University  

Feed-Out Program 

The Carrington REC is currently accepting consignments 

of 800-1100 lb. steers for June 2-6 delivery. 

Participants in NDAU will receive periodic reports on calf 

performance as well as a final report on the overall perfor-

mance, efficiency, and carcass traits for their calves. NDAA 

sponsors will offer $1,500 in prizes to the top  

individual carcasses and groups. 


